
From: Soura, Christian
To: Claster, Rebecca <RClaster@cns.gov>

Date: 5/8/2013 10:56:28 AM
Subject: RE: Senior Corps Week

                Thanks for your note – I’ve asked our Correspondence Office to pull-up the request and get it to me today.  
I’ll get you an answer ASAP.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Claster, Rebecca [mailto:RClaster@cns.gov] 

Sent: Monday, May 06, 2013 10:42 AM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: Senior Corps Week
 
Mr. Soura,
 
I’m in the Government Relations office at the Corporation for National and Community Service and I’m writing to see 
if you might be able to help us secure a proclamation from Governor Haley in honor of Senior Corps week.  I’ve 
spoken a couple times with Leanna DuPree, who has submitted the proclamation on our behalf.  She is not aware of 
any problem other than our request came in with shorter lead time than the governor’s office usually requires.  I 
understand you serve on the state commission and was hoping you could give me a sense of where this stands.  We 
will be issuing a press release announcing the number of governors who have agreed to issue proclamations, which I 
believe is over 35 now, and we’d love to include Governor Haley in our count.

I can be reached at this email address or at the phone number below and would be happy to do whatever I can to 
facilitate this request.  Thanks so much.

Best,
Becky
 
Rebecca Claster
Deputy Director, Office of Government Relations
Corporation for National and Community Service
(202) 606-6729
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